From: Steve McDonald

To: Planning Clerk

Cc: Wilson, Mike; Ford, John; Johnson, Cliff; Steve McDonald

Subject: Fw: Support for Old Arcata Road Roundabout at Jacoby Creek Road
Date: Wednesday, May 04, 2022 6:19:22 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments.
To whom this may concern,
| had previously sent the email below to Ms. Jacobson and understand that the information
may not have reached you regarding my support for the Old Arcata Road Roundabout project.

Please know that me, my family, and many of my neighbors are in full support of this project
to build a roundabout at the intersection of Old Arcata Road and Jacoby Creek Road.

Thank you
Steve

From: Steve McDonald

Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2022 8:34 AM

To: rjacobson@co.humboldt.ca.us <rjacobson@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Subject: Support for Old Arcata Road Roundabout at Jacoby Creek Road

Dear Ms. Jacobson,

| am writing to tell you of my support for the Jacoby Creek Road and Old Arcata Road
Roundabout. | live at 2416 Sonnenfelt Road which is about 1.5 miles up Jacoby Creek Road.
My family of four drive or bike that intersection several times daily for school, work, and other
activities. | ride bikes both to and from Jacoby Creek School and that intersection would
greatly benefit from a roundabout. Please approve the project so we can move forward with
this road improvement.

Thank you,

Steve McDonald

2416 Sonnenfelt Road
Bayside, CA
707-499-6399
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